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I am a member of the general community who has previously visited Moss Vale and the beautiful surrounds on 
many holidays. I am extremely disappointed that such a beautiful town & community was selected as the 
location for a site of such a massive recycling facility. Especially one that will be operated by a company with no 
prior experience. Facilities such as these should be in more commercial hubs so they can use existing public 
infrastructure and blend in with the surrounding landscape. This will be a much better use of funds.  

How this submission has passed to this stage through various government bodies completely baffles me. How 
would a standalone facility like this in a area such as Moss Vale, which is surrounded by families, hobby farms 
and farming aid in the development of the community? It will only ruin the lush character of Moss Vale. Please 
pause and apply a common sense approach to this, when so many locals are completely opposed to this 
development.  

There is surely an alternative site this facility can be housed in. I completely understand the need for such 
facilities as we move towards a more sustainable future however the government needs to take a more macro 
view of building these facilities & locating them in larger commercial hubs to create recycling centres. As 
opposed to taking a micro view & plopping them in beautiful regional towns like Moss Vale. 
 

 




